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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent:  Thursday, July 17, 2008 10:23 AM
To: Paula Isler

Subject: RE: 0802839-TC

Hi Paula,

I will make the change to the docket title as requested below.

Dorothy

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2008 9:27 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: 480289-TC

Good morning.

This docket started out as a name change, then changed to a cancellation docket. The title was changed to
"Acknowledgement of cancellation” instead of “Request for cancellation”. Please correct. The title should read:

Request for cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 5133 by Hampton Holding Co., Inc., effective June 30, 2008,

Sorry for the confusion. Thanks!
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